
 

What a pleasure it was to work with you as part of our school expansion at Leelanau 
Montessori.  From day one, you took an interest in our needs and helped us envision 
the process of purchasing our portable classrooms.  Your attention to detail and clear 
communication supported a successful project for our school. The children love their 
new setting and can access all their learning within the portable building and grounds, 
including sinks and lavatories! We appreciate the workmanship of your team and the 
superb customer care that was taken. We will highly recommend working with Thomas 
Classroom and Foundation Sets to other school districts. We hope to stay in touch. 
Warmly, 
Arden Wilson 
Head of School, Leelanau Montessori Public School 
 
 


